
From:  Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/21/2018 02:44:20 PM

To:  Susan Hunter <heysuzhunter@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: Please add this letter to the planning file for Millennium project - CPC-2018-2114-ZCJ-HD-CU-MCUP-SPR.
 

Received.
-Luci

On Mon, May 21, 2018 at 2:42 PM, Susan Hunter <heysuzhunter@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi,
I would like to add the attached letter to the case file for CPC-2018-2114-ZCJ-HD-CU-MCUP-SPR. 
Thank you,
Susan Hunter

-- 
Please note that as of April 9, 2018, Major Projects has moved to Fig Plaza: 221 N. Figueroa, Suite 1350, Los Angeles, CA 90012
New Phone Number: (213) 847-3634. 

Luciralia Ibarra, Senior City Planner
Department of City Planning
Major Projects
(213) 847-3634
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA. 90012
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